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Public PurposePublic Purpose
To construct a ground storage tank to replace two existing tanks
(pictured right), thereby improving water quality.

City ActionCity Action
The City is constructing a new concrete 2.0-million-
gallon storage tank for the primary purpose of supplying
potable water to Fairmont’s West Industrial Park. The
tank will replace two 1.4-million-gallon tanks that were
originally constructed to hold ammonia before the City
purchased and rehabilitated them in 1972. This new
storage tank will increase water quality and take tanks
that were originally built over 90 years ago out of
service. 

Projected ScheduleProjected Schedule
Spring 2025 thru end of 2025

Cost of Construction/EngineeringCost of Construction/Engineering
$4.5 M

ContactContact
Mayor: Lee Baarts (lbaarts@fairmont.org)
Representative: Bjorn Olson (rep.bjorn.olson@house.mn.gov)
Senator: Rich Draheim (sen.rich.draheim@senate.mn)


